
 

 13th June 2025 

 

Weekly Attendance 

 

 

 

The Leavers Assembly will be held at school on the last Thursday of term (17th July) 

after lunch. 

We have a few leavers assembly requests: 

Children have been set the task of thinking of goals for the future. Some of these     

involve certain skills or careers (E.g. be a farmer/hair dresser/travel the world) any     

photos from real life that you could provide would (E.g. doing hair/photo with animals/

photo with suitcase or backpack or maybe on a plane from a past holiday) would be 

much appreciated. The sooner the better as this term is already running away from us! 

Thank you!  

 Ultimate Frisbee! 

Earlier this week some of the children took 

part in an ultimate frisbee taster session 

with Michael from Education    Enterprise. 

The children had a lot of fun and picked 

up the rules really quickly. Well done!  

 Grab a Grown 

Up Festival 

 

 

The children had so much fun welcoming    

Parents and Carers into school to         

participate in 

the Grab a 

Grown Up 

Festival! 

Sunrise Club 

Sunrise club is a child care provision which 

is provided from 8am each morning. From 

Monday 30th June the price of this        

provision will now be £1. Due to the     

increase of running costs. 

Please be aware that all children receive 

breakfast within class each day. Thank you 

for continued support.  

Reception - Olivia 

Year 1 - All of Year 1! 

Year2 – Ronan 

Year 3 – Darcy 

Year 4 – All of Year 4! 

Year 5 – Lucas 

Year 6 – Leila 

 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Year 5 Rounders at Parkside  

 Year 5 had so much fun playing rounders at Parkside earlier this week. 

They were lucky enough to come 2nd! 


